
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF BRADFORD COUNTY, FLORIDA 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

The regularly-scheduled meeting of the Board of County Commissioners of Bradford County, Florida 

for Monday, March 1, 2021 at 9:30 A.M. has been CANCELED. 

 

The next regularly-scheduled meeting of the Board of County Commissioners of Bradford County, 

Florida will be held Thursday, March 18, 2021 at 6:30 P.M. at the Governor Charley E. Johns 

Conference Center, 1610 N. Temple Avenue, Starke, Florida 32901. 

 

In the event that you have any additional questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact 

the Office of the County Manager at (904) 966-6327. 


